Town of Gainesville Public Library 
Board Meeting of January 8, 2024 

The meeting was called to order by Joyce Norman, Chairman at 1:26 pm and the roll call of those present taken.
Members present:   Joyce Norman
		       Sue Randall
		       Mary Mann
                                    Becky Mann
		       Kaitlyn De Jesus

A quorum of members was reached. The pledge of Allegiance started the meeting. 

Kaitlyn De Jesus read the minutes from the two December meetings. Accepted to change the minutes from December 21, 2023; it will be added that Joyce will continue to check with the lawyer and issuance about the construction for the partial roof.  Motion to accept the minutes by Mary Mann; Seconded by Joyce Norman; Yeas ALL; Nays None.

Sue Randall, Treasurer:
	Vouchers of $7,784.55 were presented for review. The Petty Cash and Cash Drawer holdings were presented for verification. Sue Randall and Kaitlyn De Jesus did a review of transactions for November 2023. A motion made to accept by Kaitlyn De Jesus; Seconded by Mary Mann; Yeas ALL; Nays NONE.
	
Becky Mann, Library Director:
	Circulation was 433. Three children came to the holiday story time. New computers for the library have been put on hold therefore we are unable to order them as of right now. Becky will be calling again in a few weeks to see if the hold status has changed. Unfortunately, the new library page, Shay, has put in her notice of leaving the library. Joyce made a motion for Becky to be able to spend a little bit more money to put an ad out in order to fill the new library page position. Motion to accept by Joyce Norman; Seconded by Sue Randall; Yeas ALL; Nays None. 

Joyce Norman, Chairman:  
	Joyce has sent out emails to the board and director about new training online, sign ups are required. Kaitlyn and Mary will schedule time together to work on the policy book. Beau will contact Joyce if he is unable to get ahold of Becky, Kaitlyn is willing to help Becky out so no misunderstandings take place as Becky is the CEO, she will sign the contract for the construction. 


A motion to adjourn the meeting at 2:31 pm was made by Kaitlyn De Jesus; seconded by Sue Randall; Yeas ALL; Nays NONE.

The next meeting will be held February 12, 2024, at 1 pm.


Respectfully submitted: Kaitlyn De Jesus

